
Announcements for Friday, February 1, 2019 

- If you secured your yearbook with a deposit, you were given a notice about payment 

reminders. Today is the first of February. Make sure to get your payment in this month. 

- Singing Valentine Auditions will be held next week!  Auditions will be held in the chorus room 

Tuesday before school and Wednesday after school.  Please see Ms. Mattingly in the chorus 

room for more information and to sign up for an audition time. 

- The chorus will be selling Singing Valentines in the courtyard starting today.  Cost is $1 for a 

song and candy, or $5 if you would also like to send a rose.   

- Literacy Week continues…The answer to yesterday’s Harry Potter trivia question is Bathilda 

Bagshot wrote ‘A History of Magic.’  Congratulations to our winners, Lexi Brown and Joseph 

Sullivan. Please stop by the Media Center during lunch today to claim your prize. 

***Today’s question: What type of quill does wizarding journalist, Rita Skeeter, favor? 

- Don’t forget, Link Crew Applications are due today!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


